Public services of REO to resume as
normal from August 24

The Registration and Electoral Office (REO) announced today (August 21)
that its various offices and the Electoral Information Centre will resume
public services starting from next Monday (August 24).

To achieve social distancing, crowd control measures may be implemented
at the offices when necessary. Members of the public may experience longer
waiting times.

In addition, the service for inspection of the final registers for
geographical constituencies, functional constituencies (other than the
District Council (second) functional constituency) and Election Committee
subsectors as promulgated earlier on July 17 will also resume. For details,
please refer to the press release concerned
(www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/202007/17/P2020071700177.htm).

For enquiries, please call the REO hotline at 2891 1001.
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